
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Chipley Communications Tower Change Order No. 2 - Sabre Industries 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, March 12, 2024                 Scott Thompson, Police Chief 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This change order will increase the size of the foundation due to water depth issues. The original quote 

was for a mat pier 4 ft in depth, but the Geotech report showed water at the 4ft level. They will have to 

change to a pier foundation which will increase the concrete by 12 cubic yards to overcome the issue. The 

change order is in the amount of $11,750.00 to Sabre Industries which will bring the total contract price to 

$421,817.00. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Change Order in the amount of $11,750.00 to Sabre Industries 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Change Order No. 2 


